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We thank God for the new opportunity that He gives us to be alive and to 

be able to communicate with you by this means and the fraternal wish 

that all are, under the care of our Heavenly Father.  

 

POST COVID HEALTH. We are very grateful to God and to you, dear 

brothers and sisters, after having recently gone through the shock caused 

by the coronavirus in three members of the family, where my wife's life 

was compromised. Thanks to her prayers together with many brothers, 

they were answered and today we are grateful for the health we enjoy.  

 

THE CHURCH IN MATUEIN CENTRO The brotherhood remains firm 

in the faith and forward, taking care of health in the midst of this 

aggressive pandemic, and fighting with the "country situation" with the 

help of God. 
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BUILDING AND EVANGELISM. Thank God we have restarted street 

work, that is, the meetings organized by the brothers in their homes with 

the brothers who are able to reach the place, and with non-Christian 

neighbors who accept the invitation. In this city the distances where the 

brothers live are long, but thank God that the husbands, brothers Julio 

and Rosimar Vargas have joined me in this work and they have their car 

that makes possible the mobilization to the meetings in the houses of the 

brothers, as long as we get fuel for the car, as you already know the 

shortage of gasoline and diesel the country is going through (national 

pandemic).  

 

PRAYER FOR CHRONICALLY SICK. Dear brothers, we request your 

prayers for several faithful brothers who suffer serious health problems: - 

Antonio García, “Parkinson”. - Dora García, “arterial hypertension”. - 

Arcadio Fleming, “tuberculosis”.  

 

So far this newsletter, I deeply appreciate your prayers, your 

communication with fraternal attention for my family and for me, and 

your participation with me in the gospel, in the effort in the work of 

Christ. Let's keep praying for each other. If God allows, it will be until 

the next edition, while the Lord protects everyone, goodbye.  

 

In the love of Jesus, Antonio and family. 

 

 
 


